
From: SLeonetti@tbhydro.on.ca [mailto:SLeonetti@tbhydro.on.ca]  
Sent: February-27-15 4:26 PM 
To: Georgette Vlahos 
Subject: Fw: IESO Notification 
 
Hello Georgette, - I just wanted to share with you an email we received (below) from the IESO regarding 
payment of our request.    
 
Warmest regards,  
 
Sandra Leonetti, FCMA, FCPA  
Thunder Bay Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc. 
34 N. Cumberland Street 
Thunder Bay, Ontario      P7A 4L4 
 
Phone:  (807) 343-1016    
Fax:        (807) 343-1009 
Email:    sleonetti@tbhydro.on.ca  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
From:        "Smith, Hanna" <Hanna.Smith@ieso.ca>  
To:        "CSpeziale@tbhydro.on.ca" <CSpeziale@tbhydro.on.ca>  
Date:        27/02/2015 01:41 PM  
Subject:        RE: IESO Notification  

 
 
 
 
Hello Cindy,  
   
Our Settlements group confirmed today that the adjustments are formally scheduled to be processed as part of 
the February 28 settlement statements and the February invoice to be issued in mid-March.  
   
Thank you for your patience,  
Hanna  
   
Hanna Smith | Account Manager, Independent Electricity System Operator  
T: 905.855.6104 | C: 905.467.4379| E: hanna.smith@ieso.ca | W: www.ieso.ca  
Conservation: www.saveONenergy.ca | Twitter: saveONenergyOnt | LinkedIn: saveONenergy  
   
   
 
 
The information contained in and transferred with this communication is intended only for the recipient(s) 
designated above, it is protected by law, and may contain information which is privileged and confidential. 
If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, distribution, 
copying or use of this communication is unauthorized and strictly prohibited. (TBH)  
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